
	Parents	Newsletter	
Autumn	Term	1	

Asalam	Alaikum	/	Hello	to	all	Parents	and	Carers,	

We	pray	you	all	had	a	lovely	break.	We	would	like	to	welcome	all	our	new	parents	and	pray	your	
child	settles	into	nursery	smoothly.		
	
	Parent	Practitioner	Association	(PPA)	
Our	‘Parent	Practitioner	Association’	was	initiated	to	offer	parents	an	opportunity	to	meet	with	
nursery	staff	over	tea	and	cake	to	discuss	and	make	suggestions	on	how	to	shape	the	future	of	the	
nursery.	In	the	past	with	the	help	of	the	parents	we	have	organised	family	fun	days,	Eid	parties,	
EyLog	training	and	workshops	on	preparing	healthy	packed	lunches.	The	next	PPA	will	be	in	
November	if	there	is	anything	in	particular	you	would	like	to	have	on	the	agenda/workshop	please	
post	your	suggestions	in	the	comments	box	(situated	on	the	shelf	next	to	the	nursery	office)	or	
speak	to	the	nursery	manager	(Saeeda)	by	4th	October.		
	
Updated	contacts	
If	 your	 address	 or	 telephone	 number	 has	 changed	 since	 you	 first	 registered	 your	 child	 with	 us	
please	can	you	complete	the	slip	attached	and	return	it	to	the	manager’s	office.		
	
Labelling	clothes		
Can	we	please	ask	all	parents	to	label	their	child’s	coats,	lunch	bag,	clothes	and	the	like	so	that	we	
can	ensure	that	everyone	gets	their	child’s	belongings	back.	You	can	do	this	with	a	permanent	
marker	by	initialling	your	child’s	name	on	the	tag	in	clothes	or	in	the	corner	of	a	lunch	box.	If	
clothes	are	not	labelled,	the	nursery	cannot	take	responsibility	for	lost	items.	We	thank	you	for	
your	cooperation	in	this	respect.		
	
Food		
If	your	child	is	claiming	a	funded	place	or	is	not	paying	full	day	fees,	we	would	like	to	remind	you	of	
the	50p	per	day	charge	for	snack.	Payments	should	be	made	on	weekly	basis	to	staff.		
	
Increased	Fee	
Due	to	national	changes	in	legislation	our	running	costs	have	increased	dramatically,	whilst	we	will	
shoulder	some	of	these	costs	we	will	also	have	to	unfortunately	increase	our	fees	from	September	
2018.	The	price	increase	will	be	as	follows;		
Old	Price																New	Price		
	£33																													£34	
	£34																													£35	
	
Please	 note:	 Happy	 Children	 Nursery	 is	 committed	 to	 keeping	 fees	 as	 low	 as	 possible,	 its	 fees	
remain	one	of	the	lowest	in	Liverpool.	



	
Children	Transitioning	from	Toddler	Room		
We	would	 like	 to	 remind	 parents	 of	 children	moving	 from	 the	 Toddler	 room	 to	 the	 pre-school	
room	that	your	child	will	no	longer	be	using	the	‘daily	dairy.	As	children	get	older	they	are	able	to	
communicate	 to	 their	 parents	 about	 what	 they	 have	 been	 doing	 in	 nursery	 and	 so	 parents	 no	
longer	need	this	a	tool	for	communication.	
	
	
Thank	you	for	taking	the	time	to	read	our	newsletter.	
From	all	the	staff	at	Happy	Children	Nursery	
	

	

	

	

The	fruits	and	vegetables	in	our	garden																																																																																					Meet	our	chicks	Eidee	&	Zahra		

needed	picking	after	the	long	summer	break		

		

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Update	your	contact	details	

Name	of	Child:__________________________________________________________________	

New	address	:____________________________________________________________________	

																								_____________________________________________________________________	

																							_____________________________________________________________________	

New	home/mobile	number:_________________________________________________________	

																																									______________________________________________________________	

Dates	for	your	Diary	
Nursery	Closed	for	half	term-	22nd-26th	October	2018	
Winter	Term	ends	20th	December	and	reopens	8th	January	2019	
	
	


